
ATTACHMENT – G: Final Reminder Email

FINAL EMAIL REMINDER
Send message on day 12 [Date TBD pending OMB approval]

From: Paul Hunting

To:  All CPPW Program Managers (Local, Tribal, District, and State Health Departments)
Subject: CPPW Resource Center Feedback Form– FINAL REMINDER

Dear Program Manager,

If you have already completed the CPPW Resource Center Feedback Form, thank you!  If you have 
not, please take a few minutes to share your feedback on support provided to your community by 
the CPPW Resource Center.  The form is available online and will take approximately 15-20 minutes
to complete. The form closes on [actual date TBD pending OMB approval]. Please follow this link to 
the form: [Insert link].

Your participation in this evaluation is greatly appreciated. Your feedback will be used to improve 
future training and technical assistance offered by the Division of Community Health at the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

If you have questions or concerns regarding the form, please call Kate Reddy at 404-592-2281 or 
email at kreddy2@icfi.com.

Thank you,
Paul Hunting, Public Health Advisor
Communities Putting Prevention to Work
Division of Adult and Community Health 
National Center for Chronic Disease Prevention and Health Promotion
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
4770 Buford Hwy., NE, MS K-45 (mailing)
3005 Chamblee-Tucker Rd., 4th floor (delivery)
Atlanta, GA 30341
Ph: 770-488-1165
Mobile: 770-335-7129
Fx: 770-488-5964
e-mail: PHunting@cdc.gov
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